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Effective September 5, 2000, the Chronic Renal 
Disease Program has removed the 100 unit 
quantity restriction on all immunosuppressant 
drugs on the CRDP formulary—Neoral® 
(cyclosporine), Sandimmune®, Prograf®, Cellcept® 
and the phosphate binder Renagel® (sevelamer 
hydrochloride). 
 
CRDP providers submitting claims for these products 
with dates of service of September 5, 2000, and 
thereafter should use the quantity dispensed in a 
thirty (30) day supply as the maximum amount 
permitted by the Chronic Renal Disease Program. 
  
Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 

1-800-835-4080. 
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